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Waterbeach station benefits from 
extensions to both platforms to 
accommodate the longer trains. 
Platform lighting, seating and a 
shelter has been provided for the 
benefit of passengers. 

We’ve extended platform 2 to 
accommodate longer trains and 
installed lighting, seats and a 
shelter. New stairs and a ramp 
providing step-free access to 
Platform 1 has been provided and 
the vehicle underpass has been 
changed to provide a safe route 
under the railway for pedestrians. 

A new siding has been constructed 
just outside of the station to 
provide the operational flexibility 
to park and store a longer train to 
be ready for the first and last train 
of the day. 

Network Rail has completed infrastructure works funded by the Department for 
Transport to allow Great Northern to run longer trains, calling at all stations 
between Cambridge and King’s Lynn from 13 December 2020. Longer trains will 
double the space and seats on Great Northern services for Fen Line passengers and 
ease overcrowding, giving a better, overall travelling experience. 
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Find out more: networkrail.co.uk/kings-lynn

Or call our helpline on: 03457 11 41 41

Follow us: @networkrailLST #KingsLynn8Car


